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Drivers Asked to Avoid Using Exits 1 and 2 of I-29 
   
DAKOTA DUNES, S.D. – South Dakota Department of Transportation officials have 
closed Exit 1 to traffic and residents who live in Dakota Dunes and are traveling in and 
out of the city working on securing their property are asked to use Exit 2. 
  
Authorities are requesting other motorists to avoid these two exits to allow residents to 
secure their homes and construction crews to proceed with their work unimpeded by 
traffic. 
  
                                                              - 30 - 
  


